
Placer  County  making  plans
for next 20 years
Placer County is in the process of figuring out what the Lake
Tahoe area should look like in the next 20 years.

Staff  presented  an  update  last  month  to  the  Board  of
Supervisors and Governing Board of the Tahoe Regional Planning
Agency.

The environmental documents being prepared cover most of the
North Shore of the California side of the basin.

Comments on the Placer County Tahoe Basin Community Plan are
due by 5pm Aug. 15 to cdraecs@placer.ca.gov.

More   info  about  the  notice  of  preparation  is  available
online.
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